
 

 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

The next Chapter One Meeting will be a Picnic held on: 

Saturday June 16th 2018 at the 

Horsham VFW Post 978  324 Sawmill Ln.  Horsham, Pa. 19044 
 

The Horsham VFW is near our previous meeting location of the 

Williamson Banquet Center in Willow Grove.  This will be a tail-gate 
mart from 8:30 to 11:15.  You can start to setup at 8:00.  The building 
and bathrooms will not open till 9:00.  There is NO COST for the mart 
but there will be no tables provided.  You can sell out of the trunk of 
your car or you can setup your own tables behind your car.  This will 
be open to the public and will be posted on several websites to draw 
in the public.  A Picnic lunch will follow from 11:15 to 1:00 under their 

pavilion.  Lunch will include: 
Hot Dogs, Burgers, Bar-B-Que Chicken, Italian Sausage with Peppers 

and Onions, Potato Salad, Tossed Salad, and Baked Beans. 
Lunch will cost $10.00. 

Reservations for lunch must be in by 
Thursday June 7, 2018 so we have a 

count for the caterer.  
 

You can mail your reservation to:   
Jeffrey Fox   2 Pebble Drive   Horsham, Pa. 19044 
Or email your Registration to Jeffrey.W.Fox@gmail.com  
Or call (215) 672-6947     (answering machines says “Ed’s Clock 
Repair”) 
 
You only need to register if you are planning to stay for lunch; I just 
need a count for lunch. 
 
Direction and map on reverse side. 
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 June 16, 2018.  You can start to setup at 8:00 

but the building will not be open till 9:00.   

Lunch will start at 11:15. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Red line is from the Turnpike to the VFW. 

The Black X indicates New Road is closed. 

The Blue W is where Williamsons was located. 

The Green VFW is the VFW at 324 Sawmill Ln. Horsham, 

Pa. 19044-1900 
 


